
New York State has made available an "eligibility checker" website for individuals to see if they 
are eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. If determined they qualify, the website will inform 
them where to make an appointment. People aged 75 and older will be part of the 1b priority 
group.  
 
 
The “eligibility checker” is currently available to determine eligibility status. 
 
Monday, January 11, 2021 is the first day to schedule an appointment. The appointment date 
could be delayed by several months.  
 
 
Please see click links below for vaccine information:  
 
Eligibility checker: 
https://am-i-eligible.covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/Public/prescreener 
 
Vaccine updates: 
https://now.ny.gov/page/s/coronavirus-updates 


